
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: Karen Givens

Affiliation: Compact Office

Contact Email: kgivens@insurancecompact.org

Contact Phone Number: (402) 620-4142

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: Develop a new standard for 

review of tax qualified plan provisions found in group insurance forms.  The Compact 
currently reviews these types of benefits under the group policy or contract standards 
for tax qualified provisions that are part of the policy/contract only.  However, until a 
new standard is developed that accommodates tax qualified plan provisions as stand-
alone forms for group insurance business, the Compact is not able to review.  The 
development of this standard would not only allow for review of stand-alone tax 
qualified forms but also create consistency in review of similar provisions across 
product lines.

The Additional Standards for Forms Used to Provide Tax Qualified Plan Provisions for 
Individual Annuity Contracts and Additional Standards for Forms Used to Provide Tax 
Qualified Plan Provisions for Individual Life Insurance Policies can be used as a 
starting point in drafting these new standards. 



Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: In order to accommodate review of certain forms and be 

consistent in review approach of these types of provisions across product lines, a new 
standard similar to the existing tax qualified plan provisions standard available on the 
individual side is recommended for development for group business.    

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Accepted in All Compact Member 

States

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? No


